
Continuing with these long-standing relationships, the 
Plan is committed to:

•	 Improving fee structures and transparency

•	 Establishing dedicated Account Representative 
Teams from Investment Providers 

•	 Enhancing and adding investment products

These commitments will help improve retirement 
security and provide quality products and services to 
help you reach your retirement goals.

The Bureau of Deferred Compensation—in partnership 
with Nationwide, Voya, and AIG—will keep Participants 
updated about improvements coming to the Plan. 
As 2022 continues, look for emails, mailings, website 
messaging, and other valuable resources to help 
understand these important updates.

The goal is to ensure Participants understand any 
impact these changes may have on the Plan by 
providing Participants with all the information needed 
to continue saving with their preferred Investment 
Provider(s).

THE FLORIDA DEFERRED 
COMPENSATION PLAN 
IS IMPROVING

After a public procurement 
process, the Bureau of 
Deferred Compensation 
has selected Nationwide, 
Voya, and AIG to continue 
as Investment Providers 
in the Florida Deferred 
Compensation Plan.


